
 

Scoutmaster Minute 

Hello everyone, I have decided to start a 

monthly newsletter in hopes of keeping 

everyone informed about what is going on 

with the troop.  Please let me know if there is 

anything you would like to see added to the 

newsletter.  In time my goal is to have the 

scouts create most of the content that appears 

here.     -Josh 

 

Upcoming events 

May 4 - OA work day ar camp post, register 

on council website.  Note this is not a troop 

event, you will need to arrance 

transportation to and from post 

May 24 – Shallowater High School 

graduation, Flag ceremoney.  Time will be 

announce once I know it. 

May 27 – Memorial Day, Flags route! 

 

Baden Powell Quote 

 

 

 

 

“It is risky to order a boy not to do 

something; it immediately opens to him the 

adventure of doing it” 

 

Troop News 

New Patrol Leaders Council 

• Mathew Lara – Patrol Leader 

• Daniel Guchske- Assistant Patrol Leader 

• Daniel Doyle- Scribe 

New Patrol name: Vikinglotle 

 

 

May Meetings!! 

May is all focused on getting scouts up to 

speed to pass the BSA swimming test.  This 

month we will be meeting on Tuesdays 

from 6:30p-7:30p.  We will be meeting at 

Robert Howards home to use his swimming 

pool. 
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